
Minutes of the Glenorchy Community Association Annual General Meeting 
held on the 4th June 2015 at 7pm in the Glenorchy Hall 

 
Present: 54 community members 
 
Hus took the opportunity of the large community gathering to expand on where the Shaping 
Our Futures planning and development process is. As part of this process, he lead a SWOT 
analysis of the GCA.  Feedback from the floor with positive and negative aspects contributed 
to a rounded discussion. 
 
Apologies:  Marie Ferris, Rosie Ferris, Tom & Liz Fleming, Diana & Geoffrey Thomson 
Motion: that apologies be accepted     Alan/Pete carried 
 
Money collected ($1 per voting member). 
 
Chairman’s Report presented and tabled. 
 
The Draft Financial Report was presented and tabled. 
 
Motion: That draft financial report be accepted by AGM  Alan/Pete carried 
 
Election of officers – seven  
 
11 nominees were accepted for the new committee requiring a paper ballot to be 
conducted.  Whilst the counting was in progress, Maurice gave the meeting an update of 
the swimming pool progress and future works, which was most appreciated. 
The following were elected, with positions as (traditionally) decided ‘in committee’.   
   
Chair:   Pete Reid 
Secretary:  Ingrid Temple 
Treasurer:   Mark Hasselman 
Deputy Chair:  Steve Hewland 
   Bobby Mulgrew 
   Richard Kennett 
   John Crump 
 
 
 
Meeting closed 8.45pm 
 


